
 
Ambassador Meeting 

Tuesday 13th November 2018 

Attended by Ambassadors, Mrs Walters and Mr Terry 

 

A huge thank you to our Ambassadors who met today with Mr Terry who manages our school 
kitchen. Pupils told Mr Terry how they felt about the wrap that is provided for school trips and that 
they wanted a sandwich which was crunchy, filling and not floppy. 

Mr Terry listened to their comments and today asked them to taste test his creation! 

Harry in Fioletowy said: ‘This sandwich is delicious because the cheese and the carrots go really well 
together.’ 

Shruti in Fioletowy said: ‘It is scrumptious because the carrots are so crunchy and the bread is light 
and fluffy.’ 

Prabhav in Kamsya said: ‘I think it is so much better than the wraps because it is not floppy and the 
ingredients does not fall out.’ 

Manasa in Kamsya said: ‘Yes, the wraps were a little soggy and I did not enjoy them. This is much 
better!’ 

Abhishek from Bronce said: ‘I really love the sandwich as it is crunchy, fresh and light.’ 

Vedika in Bronce said: ‘It is delicious especially the carrots!’ 

 

Ambassadors proposed that the wraps would go in favour of the sandwich they taste tested today 
and they are proud to be able to tell their peers that from now on they would find a sandwich in 
their packed lunch when on trips and not the floppy wrap! 

 

Ambassadors were quick to inform Mr Terry about the burger they had for lunch yesterday. Some of 
their comments were: It did not taste nice…  I was not happy with the burger as it did not taste 
right… I was really looking forward to the burger but it tasted yucky. 

 

In light of feedback from not only Ambassadors but other pupils Mr Terry has contacted the 
suppliers and will not be using them in future. Mr Terry asked Ambassadors if they would be happy 
to taste test burgers form a new supplier to which they agreed. 

 

Well done Ambassadors- you shared your views and changes have been made! 


